
Chippewa County Montevideo Hospital Welcomes Dr. Robert Payne, MD 

 

Chippewa County Montevideo Hospital is pleased to welcome to our community and CCMH, 

Dr. Robert Payne, MD.  Dr. Payne completed his medical degree at the University of Minnesota 

Duluth.  Dr. Payne’s specialty is in Emergency Medicine, “I love the challenge and excitement 

of emergency medicine.  I am passionate about helping people and making a real difference in 

their lives”. Dr. Payne will be working in CCMH’s Emergency Department. 
 

Dr. Payne was born and raised in Minnesota. Growing up he greatly admired physicians and the 

meaningful difference he saw they made in the lives of others.  He aspired to be just like them and wanted 

to be able to help people too. Robert enjoys being active outside, gardening, golfing, fishing, hunting, 

snowmobiling, and other recreational activities.   

 

Dr. Payne initially started working at Chippewa County Montevideo Hospital as a locum physician. “I fell 

in love with this wonderful hospital, it’s amazing patients, and the excellent staff at this facility”.  Dr. 

Payne is excited to become a permanent part of Chippewa County Montevideo Hospital and begin serving 

patients and the community on a regular basis. 

 

There will be an open house to welcome Dr. Payne to CCMH and the community on Tuesday April 17
th
 

from 1:30pm-3:00pm.  All are welcome to join us in the CCMH front lobby entrance!   

  

 

 


